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I	fully	support	the	increasing	of	the	solar	feed	in	tariff	by	at	least	as	much	as	
proposed.		
Even	at	11-14c	it	will	still	be	significantly	below	the	30+c	price	of	electricity	
charged	by	energy	providers	for	electricity	from	the	grid.	
Have	a	look	at	this..https://cleantechnica.com/2017/04/28/australian-
comedian-tom-gleeson-skewers-ridiculous-electricity-business-model/	
	
Gillian	Reffell		
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